
 

PIL’s New Office in Mumbai effective from 1 August 2023 

 

01 August 2023 

We wish to inform you that with effect from today, 1 August 2023, Pacific 
International Lines, (India) Private Limited, Mumbai Office will be relocated to 

the following address: 

 

Pacific International Lines (India) Private Limited 

# 601, Dynasty Business Park, “B” Wing, 

# 58, Andheri Kurla Road, Andheri (East) 

Mumbai 400059 

 

Our Board Line is +91 22 66588500, and our website will remain at 
www.pilship.com. 

 

We would appreciate it if you could update your records accordingly, and please 

direct all mail and physical correspondences to the above new address from 1 
August 2023 onwards. 

We would like to take this opportunity to convey our appreciation to you for 
your support of PIL. We look forward to continuing our good relationship in the 
years ahead. 


